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Investigative Activity:  Investigation Correspondence  

Activity Date:    August 18, 2021    

Activity Location:   Parma Police Department    

Authoring Agent:   SA Jared Prill #137   

 

On Monday, August 2, 2021, Special Agent (SA) Jared Prill (Prill) spoke with Dominic 

Saturday, an attorney with the Ohio Patrolmen’s Benevolent Association (OPBA), who 

represents the Parma Heights Police Department. During this conversation, SA Prill was advised 

that Officer (  of the Parma Heights Police Department would not be 

participating in an interview with investigators regarding the officer-involved shooting that 

occurred between June 13-14, 2021, in the area of 5714 South Park Boulevard, Parma, OH 

44134. It is known from the investigation that discharged a firearm during the altercation 

with Kevin Giesel.   

On Wednesday, August 18, 2021, SA Prill met with OPBA Attorneys Adam Chaloupka and 

Danielle Chaffin, while conducting interviews related to the investigation. During this time, it 

was reiterated that Officer would not participate in an interview.   

 


